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Hambourg, September 11. 

TH E King of Denmark having a few Days 
ago come over into Holstein, stopped 
three Days at* Gluckstadt, and having 

Viewed the Regiments in Garrison there, sec ouc 
Yesterday from thence, to go by Itzehoe to 
Rendesbourg, where some Troops are to pass in 
Review before him. From thence his Majesty 
will take his Way by Fredericksort, Eckelnforde, 
and Schleswig, to return to Denmark. The Se
nate of this City sent Deputies to wait on his 
Danish Majesty at Gluckstadt, but they were not 
admitted. Mr. Wych, his Britannick Majesty's 
Envoy Extraordinary, having had Audience there 
of the King of Denmark, is returned hither. M. 
Gabel, the Danish Admiral, came Yesterday to 
Altena, to view the new Fort which is building 
in the Neighbourhood of that Place ; and then 
set ouc to meet the King his Master at Rendes
bourg. 

Brussels, Sept. 19. On Sunday last the io*th In
stant, the Marquess de Rossi, the French Minister 
reliding here, gave a very splendid Entertainment 
jn the Palace of Egmont, on Occasion of the most 
Christian King's Marriage. Count Daun, Gover
nour General of the Austrian Netherlands, wich 
his Lady, and the chief of the Nobility of both 
Sexes, were upon the Marquess's Invitation pre
sent at this Entertainment, The Prince and 
Princess of Sultzbach, Proprietors of the Marqui-
fate of Bergen op Zoom, having let to Farm the 
Revenues of that Marquisate, are going to reside 
in the Dutchy of Neubourg, on the Invitation of 
the Elector Palatine. Prince Alexander de la 
Tour-Taxis, and Count Daun our Governour's 
Son, are returned from Fontainebleau, whither 
they went to fee the French King's Marriage cele*. 
braced. We have received Advice by an Express, 
that the Archdutchess Elizabeth is arrived at 

Prague on her Way hither from Vienna t And 
her Journey is so settled, that on the 3d of Oc-
tober the will pass by Maestricht, the 4th by 
Louvain, and arrive the 6th at the Seat of Ter-
Vuren, wbere her Highness will stay till the Pa
lace here is goc ready, as alfo the Triumphal 
Arches which, the Magistrates of this City have 
ordered to be erected against slie makes her En
try ; as was done for the Reception of the Arch
duke Albert and his Consort Isabella, and of the 
Cardinal Infant, former Governours of these Pro
vinces, j 

Hanover, Sept. 7, O. S. On the 2d Instant Co
lonel du Bourgay, Envoy Extraordinary from His 
Majesty to the Prussian Court, returned with his 
Lady to Berlin. The fame Day his Majesty took 
the Diversion of Hunting, as he did also Yesterday, 
and was entertained at Dinner at the Country 
Seat of M. Dehne, chief Minister co the Duke of 
Wolfembuttle, who is come hither with a Com
mission from his Master to fettle the Ceremonies, 
in order to his having an Interview with his Ma
jesty, and other Affairs. Upon Advice of the 
Archdutchess's being set out from Vienna for the 
Austrian Netherlands, Prince William of Hesse-
Cassel, Governour of Maestricht, set out from 
hence on the 5th for that Place, to receive her 
Highness there jointly with the Deputies ofthe 
States General. The Queen of Prussia designs to 
go from hence the Beginning of next Week, and 
the Court will go into Mourning immediately 
after her Departure for the Prince d'Aoste, Grand
son to the King of Sardinia. 

Whitehall, September 13. 
His Majesty has been pleased to appoint William 

PalTenger,Esq; Henry Cartwright,Esq; SirGeorge 
Saunders, Kt. William Fisher, Esq; Stephen BiiTe* 
Esq; George Huxley,Esq; and Edward Trelawny, 
Esq; to be Commissioners for Victualling His Ma
jesty's Navy. 
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